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Oregon residence and I being one of those residents oppose this HB 2025 tax 

increase. The Oregon government has taxed its citizens almost to death! when 

people are living on the streets, homeless can’t afford homes for themselves and 

parents can’t afford food to feed their children, shows this government and every 

citizen living in the state that more taxes collected will not helping anyone. Just like 

everyone else in America, the Oregon government must learn how to budget the 

balance that they have before asking for any more taxes from its citizens! So I 

oppose this tax increase. 


